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June 28, 19 56. 

TO: ALL EMPLOYEES. 

It is with regret that I have to announce that 
the re is to be an immediate reduction in the rate of production of the 
CF .100, and a consequent stretch-out of the programme. 

This will unfortunately result in a reduction in - er 
our working force, mainly in the Production Departments, the great 
majority of which will be effected by the end of July. 

Although the rate of production of the CF .100 
has been reduced, it is expe~ted ~hat a modification programme will begin 
ea[.lY in the fall fo convert a number of MK.4's to MK.S's and later 
MK:"5 1 s to MK. 6 1 s. 
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FRED. T. SMYE, 
ice-President and General Manager. 


